
Sir Arthur Carrie/2 November 11th. 1922

will accept.

I think that the suggestions of both Sir Robert 

falconer, and President Mackenzie are good ones, and 1 would 

like to ask you if it will be possible for you to receive us 

at McGill, on the 19th. of December, date which is suggested 

by Sir Robert falconer.

If you can do so, please let me know, and I 

will write myself in your name and in the name of Sir Robert 

falconer to the different institutions mentioned.

I understand that the Moderator of the Presby­

terian Church lives in Westmount; the Head of Morrin's Colle­

ge is here in Quebec; the Principal of Bishop’s College is at 

a little distance from Mohtreal; so that only one will be at 

a certain distance from Montreal, the President of Manitoba 

College.

ing.

JS/V

Montreal seemsy therefor, the best place of meet-

kindly be live me, Pear Sir Arthur Currie, 

faithfully yours,


